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Thank you for providing me the opportunity to review the transcript of evidence I
provided at the public hearing on Wednesday, 7 July 2010, that I attended as a
Horizon Power representative.

During the hearing I responded to Members' questions to the best of my knowledge,
including those concerning the funding of the undergrounding of power in the Pilbara.

In reviewing the transcript I have noticed there are a few instances where I referred
to incorrect financial years in relation to this project and I would like to note the
correct information that should appear in the transcript, per the below points.

• Page 6, line 5, should read: "Ms Yam: It started in 2008-09 and we got $35
million."

• Page 6, line 18, should read: "Ms Yam: That has been received. That was in
2008-09."

• Page 6, line 23 and 24, should read: "Ms Yam: Of the royalties for regions
fund, $35 million came to us in 2008-09. Another $65 million was coming
through in 2009-10.

It Page 6, line 32-34, should read: "The funding itself will come through in three
blocks: $35 million in 2008-09, $65 million in 2010-11, and $30 million from
2010-11 onwards from local government."

Should you require any clarification regarding the above points, please contact me on
6310 1628.

Yours sincerely

Amelia Yam
General Manager Finance Services


